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October 25, 2022 
NYS Sponsor # 265 

PDH Resources, LLC / ENGINEERING-PDH.COM
537 Cajundome Blvd #111, Lafayette, LA 70506

Dear PDH Resources, LLC: 

I am pleased to inform you that PDH Resources, LLC has been approved as a sponsor of 
continuing education for professional engineers in New York State. 

This approval is for a three-year term beginning 10/01/2022 and ending 09/30/2025.  If you 
intend to renew this approval, you will be required to submit an application, along with the 
appropriate fee, prior to your expiration date.  You will be sent a renewal notification approximately 
two months prior to the expiration date. If you discontinue operation of this continuing education 
program, please notify this office regarding maintenance of records.   

Please present your NYS Sponsor # 265 on the face of all course completion certificates. Also, 
please note that courses that are not related to the professional practice of engineering, such as 
management, accounting, finance, marketing, etc. are not acceptable courses. 

If you have any questions regarding this approval, please contact the Board Office.  The 
contact information is provided above. 

Sincerely, 

New York State 
Board for Engineering, Land Surveying 
and Geology 


